
 

 

Extraordinary G20 Energy Ministers’ Virtual Meeting 
to Address Energy Markets Stability  
 
Riyadh, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, April 7, 2020 
 
The Saudi G20 Presidency will hold an Extraordinary G20 Energy Ministers’ virtual 
meeting on Friday 10 April 2020 to foster global dialogue and cooperation to ensure 
stable energy markets and enable a stronger global economy. 
 
The G20 Energy ministers will also act, alongside invited countries, and regional and 
international organizations, to alleviate the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on 
the energy markets.  
 
This meeting comes at a time as the Saudi G20 Presidency focuses on mitigating 
the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic on people’s health and the global economy. 
 
 
Further information about the G20, including the Presidency Agenda and full 
program of events, can be found at www.g20.org 
 
Media Enquiries: 
G20Media@saudisecretariat.gov.sa  
+966 11 829 6129 
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